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The Contractor shall confirm all existing levels and the 
location of all services with the appropriate authorities prior 
to starting work.  Final set out on site and dimensions shall 
be approved prior to work starting, if in doubt, please ask.  
All skate elements are to be constructed as designed and 
detailed by the Contractor.  The Contractor shall confirm 
construction methodology and detail with suppliers of 
proprietary products.  
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The Contractor shall confirm all existing levels and the 
location of all services with the appropriate authorities prior 
to starting work.  Final set out on site and dimensions shall 
be approved prior to work starting, if in doubt, please ask.  
All skate elements are to be constructed as designed and 
detailed by the Contractor.  The Contractor shall confirm 
construction methodology and detail with suppliers of 
proprietary products.  
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The Contractor shall confirm all existing levels and the 
location of all services with the appropriate authorities prior 
to starting work.  Final set out on site and dimensions shall 
be approved prior to work starting, if in doubt, please ask.  
All skate elements are to be constructed as designed and 
detailed by the Contractor.  The Contractor shall confirm 
construction methodology and detail with suppliers of 
proprietary products.  
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The Contractor shall confirm all existing levels and the 
location of all services with the appropriate authorities prior 
to starting work.  Final set out on site and dimensions shall 
be approved prior to work starting, if in doubt, please ask.  
All skate elements are to be constructed as designed and 
detailed by the Contractor.  The Contractor shall confirm 
construction methodology and detail with suppliers of 
proprietary products.  


